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Hello, Students & Scholars!

Let it snow, let it snow, the cold never bothered us anyway! But actually, we wouldn't

mind if spring were a little bit closer. Whether you want to stay inside where it's warm

or venture out into the Pittsburgh tundra, we've found some great events happening

on campus and in the city. We hope you enjoy this issue of the OIE Friday Greetings

newsletter!

OIE & CMU News & Events

Hacking4Humanity

 Now - Feb. 7 

Hacking4Humanity (H4H) is an annual event that

challenges college students from across the 'Burgh to

create innovative technology and policy solutions that

mitigate online hate and create safe communities.

Register as an individual or group and help create a

positive impact on the world!

Learn More

Soup Crawl 2025

  Jan. 28 from 4-6 p.m.  

Soup's on! You don't want to miss the 7th Annual Soup

Crawl. Stop by to pick up a ballot, sample a variety of

delicious soups, and cast your vote for your favorite. This

winter tradition is a Tartan favorite and the perfect way

to warm up after a frigid week.

Learn More

Lunar New Year Celebration

 Jan. 29 from 5-7 p.m. 

The Lunar New Year is here! Kick off the Year of the

Snake with traditional Lunar New Year activities and

eats like fortune telling, origami, paper lantern crafts

and dumplings!

Learn More

Our Pittsburgh Picks

Francis Menotti in Sisyphus & Siri

 Now - Feb. 2  

Darkly funny and mind-boggling, check out this "play

swallowed by a magic show." Sisyphus and Siri follows

the whimsical journey of magician and creator Francis

Menotti as he comically and mysteriously comes to

terms with his inevitable demise while presenting his

(supposedly) final performance.

Learn More

Have an announcement to share?

If you have an event or announcement that you wish to submit for inclusion in OIE's

Friday Greetings newsletter, please submit it via our Event Submission

Form by Wednesday at 5 p.m. EST for inclusion in the following Friday's newsletter.
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